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What a year! 2020 really showed us how tough we all really are.

Last March was a whirlwind of activity at the Journal. We pushed through two issues, the last “in
office” issues around March 17th, 2020 and promptly shuttered the office, moving everyone (and
their “offices”) home. And it was hard! But here at the Journal, we’re a family, and families stick
together. We figured it out. The Journal family met weekly as a group for Friday Happy Hours,
complete with spouses, kids and pets, of course! Through good times and challenging times, we get
through it–and the COVID-19 Pandemic is no different.

We reached out to our subscribers, and as many companies as we could, to show our support for
them. We advocated for them, printed and posted their news and byline articles. We further
developed our Connect Directory into something phenomenal. (If you haven’t checked it out yet,
what are you waiting for?) We brainstormed new ideas on how to support the industry through new
spotlights, online events and special features. We’ve got much more coming, as we’re always
evolving to bring you the best media products.

We’re looking forward to being back in the office more in the months ahead, and being all back
together again. We’ve got some great events planned, and special features that we can’t wait to
share. Keep an eye on our social media for some sneak peeks!

The Journal would like to take this moment to say a heartfelt THANK YOU to our subscribers,
sponsors and advocates!
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